
 
Rural Municipality of East St. Paul Bottomley Creek Bank Remediation and Permanent 
Dike Construction Update - June 18th to June 24th, 2017 

Work Performed: 

• Arborists completed the protection/pruning/clearing of the required trees at 3144 and 
3154 Henderson Highway. 

• Removal of organics from existing dike at 3154 Henderson Highway was completed. 

• Removal of the clay material from the existing dike at 3154 Henderson Highway began. 

• Removal of the clay material from the existing dike at 3144 Henderson Highway was 
completed. 

• Removal of organic material below the existing dike at 3144 Henderson Highway began. 

• Due to rain on June 21 and 23, the site was shut down in the afternoon on these days 
and no work was performed. 

Photographs: 

 

Photo 1 - Arborists pruning and removing trees at 3144 & 3154 Henderson Highway. 



 
 

 

Photo 2 - Arborists pruning and removing trees at 3154 Henderson Highway. 



 

 

Photo 3 - Removal of organics from existing dike at 3154 Henderson Highway. 



 

 

Photo 4 - Existing dike following the removal of organics at 3154 Henderson Highway, along with 
protected trees. 



 

 

Photo 5 - Existing dike following the removal of organics at 3154 Henderson Highway. 



 

 

Photo 6 - Existing dike removal at 3154 Henderson Highway. 



 

 

Photo 7 - Removal of organic material below existing dike at 3144 Henderson Highway. 


